

Preschool is underway! I am blessed to have 9 children to work with this year. There are 5 students in Tuesday/Thursday class and 4 students in the M/W/F class. We had an Open House September  $3^{rd}$  to welcome all of the kids and their families. Everyone enjoyed getting to see the classroom and meeting one another! I'm looking forward to getting to know these kids and their families throughout the year.



Tuesday/Thursday Class



M/W/F Class

There are many necessary things that must be taught to keep our classroom running smoothly. The beginning of the year is always spent getting settled into our preschool routine. It's amazing how quickly the kids adjust and learn the rules. Another thing we spend a lot of time on are their names. Kids love seeing their names on labels around the room. Once we get the routines figured out we will dive into letters, numbers, and shapes!

We always start the year talking about Creation during Jesus Time. No matter how old we get, it is always amazing to stop and think about God creating our world. Preschoolers are great reminders to stop and look at all of the beautiful things around us! Those little eyes notice a lot of neat things that I sometimes don't take the time to appreciate.

Thanks for your continued support and prayers. It should be another fun year in preschool!

Kim Roth, Preschool Director/Teacher